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Information request  
 
Can you tell me the wage bill for the years stated in the reply - 07/08, 08/09, 
09/10? 

DWP response 

Section 21 of the Freedom of Information Act allows us to direct you to 
information which is already reasonably accessible to you. The information 
you requested is available on the Department’s website at the following links: 

2007/2008 page 81  http://www.dwp.gov.uk/docs/report-2007-08.pdf 

2008/2009 page 87  http://www.dwp.gov.uk/docs/resource-acs-2008-09.pdf 

2009/2010 page 90  http://www.dwp.gov.uk/docs/resource-acs-2009-10.pdf 

The reports are also available from the Stationery Office. If you do not have 
access to the Internet at home, you may be able to use facilities at your local 
public library.  
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